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GOOD TO KNOW – SPECIAL MARCH 2020 
 

INTERNATIONAL F.I.C.C. YOUTH RALLY  
in COIMBRA/PORTUGAL 

from 9th to 13th  APRIL 2020  
 

CANCELLED 
 

Due to restrictions imposed by the Portuguese Health Authority to fight back the spread of 
COVID-19 virus, FCMP has been forced to cancel the 70th Youth Rally scheduled for April 
9th to 13th. The FCMP suggests postponing the event to a date to be announced soon. 
 

 

90th INTERNATIONAL F.I.C.C. RALLY 2020 in OSTIA/ROME (ITALY) 
from 24th July to 2nd August 2020 

  
 

CANCELLED 
 

Yesterday evening, the Federation International de Camping, Caravanning et 
Autocaravanning (F.I.C.C.) was informed by the Organising Committee of the 90th F.I.C.C. 
International Rally, in Ostia, Rome, Italy that they had taken the decision to cancel the Rally 
to comply with the emergency directives by the health and institutional authorities of the 
country. 
The Executive Committee had already anticipated this possibility and at the meeting of the 
Council, in Brussels last weekend, a contingency plan was approved which will now be put 
in place. 
Members will appreciate that this also means that the General Assembly will now not take 
place as previously arranged and information will be made available as soon as the 
contingency arrangements have been confirmed with suppliers. 
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